Report of the Inspection Committee
Westminster, VT

To: Board of Civil Authority

From: Sarah Waldo Matt Conklin, Stephen Major; Inspection Committee
Date : August 6, 2025

RE: Inspection of Great River Hydro Flowage Easement in Westminster.

Inspection was made on August 6, 2025, at approximately 5:00 pm. Great River Hydro
representative Jocelyne Barret was invited but did not attend.

The committee observed several areas of the 1,046 acre flowage easement. Acreage
planted in crops for both human and animal consumption would be destroyed by
flooding contamination. Several commercial buildings located in low lying areas would
also be damaged by flooding. Photos of those areas are included in this report.

Respectfully submitted by the Inspection Committee,
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